
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Reception Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of the academic year, we are beginning to prepare your children for 

an exciting new chapter in their learning journey – the move to Year 1. 

 

To support a smooth and positive transition, we would like to invite you to a Reception to 

Year 1 Transition Meeting on Wednesday 11th June at 8.50am in the school hall. 

 

During this meeting, we will: 

• Share an overview of the Year 1 daily timetable and what a typical day will look like. 

• Discuss the activities and support systems we have in place to help your child with 

the transition. 

• Provide an opportunity for you to meet the Year 1 teaching team and ask any ques-

tions you may have. 

 

We understand that moving from the Early Years Foundation Stage to Key Stage 1 is a big 

step, and we are committed to ensuring that it is a smooth and reassuring experience for 

both children and parents. 

 

We very much hope you can join us and look forward to working with you and your children. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Gadd, Mrs Davidson, and Miss Santigosa 

(Year 1 teaching team)  

 


